
Full Steam Ahead Captain!   
 
Launching into the last month of this quarter, 2020 is leaning on the throttle even 
harder!  Before long, we’ll be in t-shirts, shorts, flip flops and sitting on the gunnel of 
a boat enjoying a nice sail, or taking in a scenic view at anchor amongst one of the 
many beautiful coves in the Bay or Delta. 
 
However, after the lovely wind storm we experienced on the last day of February, it 
does remind us that we’re still technically in the winter months.  That said, let’s give 
over to some marina business and friendly reminders:   
 
 Please make sure your dock lines are of adequate size, you have plenty for tying 

the boat to the dock, and they are in good shape to withstand high wind loads on 
your boat. 

 If you own a sailboat with a furled sail on the head-stay, please check your run-
ning rigging and how tightly it’s furled so that it does not un-furl in a wind storm.  
This can cause damage to your boat, your neighbor’s, or create an unsafe scenario 
on the dock. 

 We recently had the lower parking lot between Gates 5 & 6 restriped.  Please 
make sure to park within the lines, and remember, the loading zone is for loading 
and unloading only—it’s not long term parking. 

 Bicycles need to be removed from the handrails leading up to the gates ASAP and 
stored at the provided bike racks along the promenade.  Bicycles are not allowed 
to chain up to the handrails or light poles, especially after completion of painting. 

 If you are selling your boat and giving up your berth, you are required to provide 
a 30 day written notice to our office.  Key fobs need to be returned to the marina 
office, and not handed over to the new buyer.  Slip availability is subject to our 
waitlist and/or availability of an appropriate sized slip for the vessel purchased. 

 
 
       ***Painting around the marina has begun!***   
As you probably have seen, the painters have been work-
ing diligently in getting all the promenade lighting cleaned, 
prepped and painted.  They are also working on getting 
prep and paint going on the gate houses at the head of each 
dock.  That being said, please note that the expanded steel 
will be temporarily removed from the gate for prep and 
paint.  We will be installing a temporary guard to prevent 

reach around openings of the gate, but please also note, the closing device will also be 
removed during the entire process of the gate itself.  PLEASE make sure the gate gets 
closed behind you when entering or leaving.  Thank you for your patience and cooper-
ation during these improvement projects. 
 
Until next month, we hope to see you around the marina or cruising by the docks on 
your way out to the bay! 
 
Andrew Rehberg - Harbormaster 
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Where’s Me Pot of Gold?!?! 
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2020 Tide Tables are now  
available in the marina office 
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      Michael Bell, Commodore 

 
Every Friday Night—Pot Luck at 6 PM; Open to public 

 
Breakfast–Sunday March 1st @ 9 AM:  

Open to public: $12/person 
 

Monthly Dinner—Saturday March 21st:  
Open to public: $20/person  

Mirror, Mirror, on the Bay, who’s the Prettiest Boat Today? 


